
Is Now a Good Time to Upgrade Your Home’s Electrical System? 

Efficiency Vermont is currently offering a rebate up to $10,000 to encourage low and moderate 
income households to upgrade their electrical systems as Vermont reduces its use of fossil 
fuels. 


With homeowners installing energy efficient heat pump hot water heaters, shifting to heat their 
homes with heat pumps and switching out gas appliances for electric appliances, existing 
electrical panels are becoming overloaded. Replacing a 100 amp service with a 200 amp 
service and upgrading electrical wiring, makes your home safer and more energy efficient. 


Contact Efficiency Vermont at 888-921-5990 or visit Efficiency Vermont for more information 
and to determine the incentives available.


Is now the right time to consider this upgrade? The answer is YES!

https://www.efficiencyvermont.com/rebates/list/home-electric-system-upgrade?utm_campaign=watts%2520new%2520january%25202025&utm_content=watts%2520new%2520january%25202025+cid_7101bf630dd2b44b114395b46013be2b&utm_medium=email&utm_source=campaign%2520monitor&utm_term=see%2520the%2520details

